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Miss McAuliffe’s math lesson 

From the Principal     
I hope you are all coping well during this very difficult time. I have 
mentioned it previously, but I would like to thank you for the 
wonderful work and support you are providing to your 
child/children during the Learning from Home period and the care 
and compassion you have shown to the school staff. It has been a 
mammoth task for everyone, moving back into the world of home 
learning and I know you are navigating a multitude of complexities. 
The pressures of your own work combined with facilitating your 
child's home learning and holding the well-being of your families 
securely in your hands is an enormous task. 

Please make sure you take the time to appreciate the outstanding 
job you are doing as parents and carers. It has been fantastic to see 
so many students engaging with the learning online and learning 
packs. There has been a lot of support and love shared virtually, 
once again reminding me of the qualities that make our school such 
a special community. 

As we transition into Week 3 of home learning, teachers would love 
to continue to connect virtually with your children through 
scheduled Zoom sessions to see how everything is going. More 
information regarding the Zoom sessions will be sent to you from 
your child’s teacher. Please also join us on Monday mornings at 
10.15am for our whole school Zoom. Mr Irons will send out the 
details of this over the next few days. 

                        
Hi everyone, 

I would like to introduce myself as the new 
President of the P&C. Our previous P&C 
Presidents, Luke and Rachael Stewart Smith 
relocated at the end of last term. We were 
so sad to see them go but I am very excited 
to step up as President for 2021. I look 
forward to working with the P&C exec and 
with our community when the current 
restrictions settle down and we can resume 
normal operations. 

Thank you! 
On behalf of the P&C, we would like to take 
a moment to recognize the hard work and 
dedication from Mrs. Palaitis, the teachers 
and the staff. This is a very odd time for all 
of us and the staff at the school have been 
working so hard to put together work for 
our children and to also look after the 
children who must attend school. They have 
worked so hard to make everything feel as 
‘normal’ as possible for everyone. Always 
being available for questions, chats and truly 
showing care and compassion for us all. You 
guys are superstars! 

Thank you 

Christine Muller (President) & the P&C 

 

   

  



 

 

 
A couple of things: 

 As you are aware, the Department of Education announced the extension of the lock down period and home learning 
until 30 July. Whilst this was not the news we were all hoping to hear, we understand why this decision was made. We will 
all work hard to make the best of the circumstances and seek out the silver linings in the experience. 

  
 Due to the stricter lockdown restrictions announced last weekend by NSW Health, the Department of Education has 

released the following messages to all school communities, 
  
 "Parents and carers in Greater Sydney must keep children – across primary and secondary school – at home unless they need 

to be at school. Schools and outside of school hours care (OOSHC) services are open for any child that needs it." 
  
 All schools in Greater Sydney have been asked to reduce the staff numbers attending the site until July 30 to reduce the 

mobility of the Greater Sydney population and reduce the high number of community infections still occurring. 
  
 Teachers who are not onsite will continue to stay in touch with students through online monitoring, phone calls to families 

and communicating through Class Dojo. Teachers are also developing and monitoring the online/packaged learning 
materials. 

  
 NSW health is hopeful that by reducing overall movement, infection numbers will reduce more quickly thus ensuring a 

return to school. 
  
 I would like to express my heartfelt thanks to our entire teaching and support staff who continue to work so hard to make 

it all happen. The professionalism, enthusiasm, and passion for education that teachers and support staff at Soldiers 
Settlement continues to instill a great sense of pride within me as the Principal of Soldiers’ Settlement. 

  
 Please continue to visit the Department of Education’s ‘Learning from Home-Parents & carers’ page which has some 

useful tips and ideas for students to engage in during home learning. 
  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home 
 
Stay safe everyone, be kind to yourselves and remember you are all doing a brilliant job! 
Best wishes, 
 
Polly 
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Learning from Home Tips 
Many of you will have lived an experience of managing home learning but for those who will be embarking on this for 

the first time, here are some tips - 

1. Make a Space - If possible, set aside a place in the home that will be a dedicated learning space. Make a list 

with your child about what they will need in this space and have them help set it up. 

2. Set up a routine - Follow a routine as if you are going to school (setting alarm, getting dressed etc). Breaks are 

important, so when attention is waning - perhaps that is time to take a short break, even 5-10 minutes make a 

big difference. 

3. Give detailed praise/feedback - instead of saying ‘good job’, try being specific about the work. If they have 

tried hard, let them know you have noticed.  

4. Display Work - Hang up good pieces of work. Even big kids like it when you brag about their efforts and show 

off their work. 

Maths Resources 

Mathematics continues to be an area of focus for us throughout the school. Below are some resources developed by 

the NSW Department of Education you might find useful when helping your child with Maths at home. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/mathematics/everyday-maths  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/learning/maths/maths-a-to-z  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/learning/maths/maths-tips 
 

Safety Online: 
 

During Learning from Home, children may be using technology and at times may 
have minimal supervision whilst engaging in their schoolwork. Please remind children 
to behave safely and appropriately when learning online. Families are recommended 
to access the following resources to support their children in being responsible online 
users: 
 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/technology/cyber-safety 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing?q= 
https://www.digitalcitizenship.nsw.edu.au/parents-articles 
 
 

 

Mrs. Christian’s music lesson 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/mathematics/everyday-maths
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/learning/maths/maths-a-to-z
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/learning/maths/maths-tips
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing/technology/cyber-safety
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/wellbeing?q=
https://www.digitalcitizenship.nsw.edu.au/parents-articles


 

 

Look at all the hard work our 
students are doing from home! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Enrolment at Soldiers’ Settlement Public School 
If you intend to enrol into Soldiers’ Settlement Public School for Kindergarten 2022 or know someone with school age 
children who live in our catchment area, please contact our wonderful office staff to start the enrolment process.  
Please contact the school office to get an enrolment form or click the link below: 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-
school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf 
Click below for the translated application to enrol in a NSW Government School 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application 
 

What happens after I enrol? 
After you have submitted your completed enrolment, we will contact you regarding next steps. 

100 Point check of supporting Documents 
Due to the current situation, applications are being submitted electronically. At present, a scan of supporting documents 
(e.g., birth certificate, immunisation and proof of address) will be acceptable. However, before any application is officially 
accepted, you will be required to present original documents to our office. Please stay tuned for more updated about 
this. 

When submitting an enrolment form to enrol at a NSW Government school, you are required to provide some of the 
following as proof of the child’s residential address. Documents must total 100 points. 

 

Document showing the full name of the child’s parent Points 
Only one of (i.e. no additional points for additional documents) 

1. Council rates notice 
2. Lease agreement through a registered real estate agent for a period of at least 6 

months or a rental bond receipt 
3. Exchanged contract of sale with settlement to occur within the applicable school year. 

40 each 

Any of the following 
1. Private rental agreement for a period of at least 6 months 
2. Centrelink payment showing home address 
3. Electoral roll statement 

20 each 

Any of the following documents 
1. Electricity or gas bill showing the service address * 
2. Water bill showing the service address 
3. Telephone or internet bill showing the service address 
4. Drivers licence or government issued ID showing the home address 
5. Home building or home contents insurance showing the service address 
6. Motor vehicle registration or compulsory third-party insurance policy showing home 

address 
7. Statutory declaration stating the child’s residential address, how long they have lived 

there and any supporting information or documentation of this. 

15 each 

 

  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/media/documents/enrol-k12.pdf
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application


 

 

 

 

Enrolment at our Preschool 
Department of Education Preschools provide educational programs for children for one year prior to enrolment in 
Kindergarten.  
 
A child may be eligible for enrolment in preschool from the beginning of the school year if they turn four years on or 
before 31 July that year. 
 
Soldiers’ Settlement Public School Preschool’s enrolment applications consistently exceed the available positions, so it is 
important to note that placement is not guaranteed. Every application received is reviewed individually, prioritised based 
on the eligibility criteria contained in the preschool's Enrolment Policy and not in order of applications received. 
 
To enrol your child for preschool in 2022  
You must be intending to start your child in Kindergarten 2023 and should meet the eligibility criteria. 
You need to: 

• read the Enrolment Handbook,  
• complete the application form, and  
• return to the school with a copy of your child's birth certificate and proof of your residential address. 

 
Successful applicants will be notified either late in Term 3 or early in Term 4. You will then be required to complete the 
enrolment process which may include a meeting with the preschool teacher and/or Principal. 
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